
Mrs. Bryce, Mrs. Jessie, Ms. 
Tracy and Mrs. Susanne’s 

Weekly Newsletter 

This week we have had so much fun! We 
have been doing small groups. In our 
small groups this week we got to learn 
about the block area in our room that will 
soon open up. We also talked about the 
first letter in our names and made that 
letter with stickers! One of our favorite 
books that we read in large group this 
week was Pete The Cat Rocking In My 
School Shoes. We even made a classroom 
book of our school shoes which is super 
fun to read! Our class count of books
read is 47, keep up the awesome work 
and keep reading! Have a fantastic 
weekend!

-Brooks has a birthday 
coming up on September 
11th

-Please remember to 
read at least one book a 
night and record it on 
your reading log!

Click here to type

Week of: August 16th – 20th

Wishlist
Snacks- I wanted everyone 

to know that one of our 
sweet friends is allergic to 

peanuts. So if you can then 
please try to keep away 
from snack containing 

peanuts  Thank you! (We 
will always double check 
here in the classroom)


